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Plans for the week:

This week, I planned to develop my procedural modeling language and solidify the procedural modeling approach to be adopted.

Progress:

I focused on three papers I had studied in order to help me to solidify my approach. In the first of these, “Realistic Modeling and Rendering of Plant Ecosystems” by Deussen et al., an entire system had been created in order to model plant scenes. While I will not be creating an entire system, parts of their system did help me:
· Quantization – the clustering of a number plants within their parameter space and representation of this cluster by a representative plant.

· Quantization for other elements such as branches, leaves and flowers

· Plant density representation by dot to position conversions

· Use of XFrog

The second, “Undiscovered Worlds” by Greuter et al., is mostly focused on creating a system that will allow regeneration of already rendered subscenes. That is, it works on the assumption that a tour of the scene will be undertaken and the user may choose to revisit certain areas. While this aspect will not be the focus of my project, this paper did illustrate the relationship between the geometry generator (here, the L-System translator) and the renderer (OpenGL).

The final paper I looked at was “Visual Models of Plants Interacting with their Environment” by Prusinkiewicz et al. This paper helped me to get a better idea of the structure of the environment data - how different plants will interact with each other.

This week I also downloaded XFrog3.5 and XFrogTune, two products from Greenworks Organic Software. The first is a 3D graphics program, used for organic modeling and animation while the second is supposed to reduce the complexity of branching structures of trees. Unfortunately, I have had trouble installing them so haven’t been able to use them yet. I will keep trying next week. Another program I downloaded is L-Studio (the demo version) but, again, I have had problems. I specifically wanted to look at these products because the second paper mentioned above uses them in their modeling approach.
Plans for next week:

I plan to move further with my literature survey and to work out in greater detail the specifics of my procedural modeling approach. I also plan to get XFrog and L-Studio working properly.
